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Mollymook Visit

If you wish to participate in this event at Mollymook on July 4, please 
add your name to the sheet on the vets noticeboard in the downstairs 
foyer of the clubhouse. This will enable Barry to notify Mollymook re 
final numbers.


Trevor Bell Memorial Shield

Russell Vale is the venue for the resumption of play for this event on 
July 11. If you haven’t made yourself available for Russell Vale make 
sure that you contact Gus O’Brien and let him know.

At the IVGA meeting onJune 24, it will be decided when the washed out 
games will be rescheduled for play. These dates will be reported in the 
July newsletter.


NSWVGA Medals

4BBB Medal

Illawarra qualifiers will be determined from play at Jamberoo on August 
25 AND Wollongong on September 12. The aggregate score at both 
courses will be used to determine the Illawarra representatives for the 
medal playoff at Nambucca Heads on October 17 and 18.

Kiama vet members need to make their own arrangements for booking 
tee times at Jamberoo and Wollongong.

Single Medal

For male KGC vet members, the open event on July 12 will be used to 
determine  the single representatives (3) to advance to the Illawarra 
playoff on September 1 at Port Kembla.

For female KGC vet members, the 3 representatives for the Illawarra 
playoff will be determined from one of your vets in conjunction 
competition days.The Illawarra playoff date and Nambucca Heads play 
off dates are as above.


Seaside and Valley Tournament

Although this event is scheduled for November, Bob Smith has the 
organisation for the tournament well in hand. A big thank you to the 
many sponsors who have come forward to support this event which is 
to be played at Jamberoo (2 days) and Kiama (2 days). Covid has 
forced the cancellation of this event for the past two years. It is looking 
good for a successful return of the tournament this year.


